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  Sustainable Environment and Infrastructure
Krishna R. Reddy,Arvind K. Agnihotri,Yeliz
Yukselen-Aksoy,Brajesh K. Dubey,Ajay
Bansal,2020-09-16 This volume contains selects
papers presented during the 2nd International
Conference on Environmental Geotechnology,
Recycled Waste Materials and Sustainable
Engineering, held in the University of Illinois at
Chicago. It covers the recent innovations, trends,
and concerns, practical challenges encountered,
and the solutions adopted in waste management and
engineering, geotechnical and geoenvironmental
engineering, infrastructure engineering, and
sustainable engineering. This book will be useful
for academics, educators, policy makers and
professionals working in the field of civil
engineering, chemical engineering, environmental
sciences and public policy.
  Neurohistology and Imaging Techniques Radek
Pelc,Wolfgang Walz,Ronald Doucette,2020-06-25 This
volume explores major light microscopic imaging
modalities that can be used to view nervous
tissue, and discusses the steps needed to use each
of them, and ways to interpret the data. The
chapters in this book cover topics such as
atlasing of insect brain; neuroanatomical tracing
through fluorochrome expression; fluorescent
probes for amyloids; or optical clearing for
ultramicroscopy of GFP-expressing tissues. In the
Neuromethods series style, chapters include the
kind of detail and key advice from the specialists
needed to get successful results in your
laboratory. Authoritative and cutting-edge,
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Neurohistology and Imaging Techniques is a
valuable resource for both expert and novice users
of major light microscopic imaging techniques, and
those interested in exploring alternate imaging
tools.
  From Mine to Microscope Ian Freestone,Thilo
Rehren,2009-04-09 These twenty papers dedicated to
Mike Tite focus upon the interpretation of ancient
artefacts and technologies, particularly through
the application of materials analysis. Instruments
from the human eye to mass spectrometry provide
insights into a range of technologies ranging from
classical alum extraction to Bronze Age wall
painting, and cover materials as diverse as
niello, flint, bronze, glass and ceramic. Ranging
chronologically from the Neolithic through to the
medieval period, and geographically from Britain
to China, these case studies provide a rare
overview which will be of value to students,
teachers and researchers with an interest in early
material culture.
  The Early Neolithic in Greece Catherine
Perlès,2001-10-04 Farmers made a sudden and
dramatic appearance in Greece around 7000 BC,
bringing with them new ceramics and crafts, and
establishing settled villages. Their settlements
provide the link between the first agricultural
Near Eastern communities and the subsequent spread
of the new technologies to the Balkans and Western
Europe. Drawing on evidence from a wide range of
archaeological sources, including often neglected
small finds, the author introduces daring new
perspectives on funerary rituals and the
distribution of figurines, and constructs a
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complex and subtle picture of early Neolithic
societies.
  Ambient Air Quality in the Czech Republic Iva
H°unov á,2021-10-25 Ambient air quality in the
present-day Czech Republic (CR), one of the two
succession countries of Czechoslovakia post-1993,
was perceived as a major problem with severe human
health and environmental consequences,
particularly between the 1970s and 1990s. Since
that time, the ambient air quality in the CR has
improved substantially, due to newly introduced
stringent legislation and technical
countermeasures. Nevertheless, there are still
activities which represent significant emission
sources, such as local heating and increased
vehicle travel through communities. A����er a
substantial decrease in emissions in both the CR
and its neighbouring countries, the levels of some
ambient air pollutants from the 2000s are still
not satisfactory. In this respect, aerosol,
groundlevel ozone, and benzo[a]pyrene remain major
problems, as they do elsewhere in Europe. The book
provides a valuable update both on time trends and
spatial changes in ambient air quality, and
highlights the recent activities in both
monitoring and modelling of principle ambient air
pollutants in the CR.
  Rules of Thumb for Maintenance and Reliability
Engineers Ricky Smith,R. Keith Mobley,2011-03-31
Rules of Thumb for Maintenance and Reliability
Engineers will give the engineer the “have to
have” information. It will help instill knowledge
on a daily basis, to do his or her job and to
maintain and assure reliable equipment to help



5

reduce costs. This book will be an easy reference
for engineers and managers needing immediate
solutions to everyday problems. Most civil,
mechanical, and electrical engineers will face
issues relating to maintenance and reliability, at
some point in their jobs. This will become their
“go to” book. Not an oversized handbook or a
theoretical treatise, but a handy collection of
graphs, charts, calculations, tables, curves, and
explanations, basic “rules of thumb” that any
engineer working with equipment will need for
basic maintenance and reliability of that
equipment. • Access to quick information which
will help in day to day and long term engineering
solutions in reliability and maintenance • Listing
of short articles to help assist engineers in
resolving problems they face • Written by two of
the top experts in the country
  Pattern of the Past David L. Clarke,Ian
Hodder,Glynn Isaac,Norman Hammond,1981-01-29 The
book will be of importance for archaeologists and
of interest to anthropologists.
  The Hot-Blooded Insects Bernd
Heinrich,2013-04-09 From one man's persistent and
elegant probing of the temperature biology of
bees, we have been led to a deeper understanding
of the whole biology of many insect taxa, and of
their interactions with ecological and
environmental stresses: all who work at the
interfaces of physiology, ecology and behaviour
have cause to be grateful, and all should
certainly read this book. (Trends in Ecology &
Evolution) An outstanding source of information,
and can be read with profit and satisfaction by
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the professional biologist and interested amateur
alike. (Nature)
  Genetics and Evolution of the Domestic Fowl
Lewis Stevens,1991-11-21 The science of genetics
has undergone a period of very rapid and
significant development in recent years, and the
area of poultry genetics has been no exception.
This book provides a balanced and up-to-date
account of all the major areas of this subject
from Mendelian to modern molecular genetics. The
book begins by tracing the evolution of Gallus
domesticus from its avian ancestors. Subsequent
chapters cover important aspects of poultry
genetics, including cytogenetics, transmission
genetics, gene mapping, sex linkage, lethal genes,
genetics of feathering and plumage, and
quantitative genetics. In each chapter, a concise
explanation of the genetic principles is followed
by a full discussion illustrated by key examples.
In the latter part of the book, recent advances in
gene cloning and sequencing are examined. The
impact of these exciting new developments on our
understanding of gene structure and organisation,
immunogenetics and the evolution of proteins is
assessed. Finally, the uses of transgenic
techniques and their implications are discussed.
This book provides a clear and useful survey of
the genetics and evolution of the domestic fowl,
which will be of interest to postgraduate students
and researchers in the fields of genetics,
agriculture and veterinary medicine, as well as to
poultry breeders (both commercial and non-
commercial).
  Islamic Glass in the Making Nadine



7

Schibille,2022-03-31 New insights into the history
of Islamic glassmaking The ancient glass industry
changed dramatically towards the end of the first
millennium. The Roman glassmaking tradition of
mineral soda glass was increasingly supplanted by
the use of plant ash as the main fluxing agent at
the turn of the ninth century CE. Defining primary
production groups of plant ash glass has been a
challenge due to the high variability of raw
materials and the smaller scale of production.
Islamic Glass in the Making advocates a large-
scale archaeometric approach to the history of
Islamic glassmaking to trace the developments in
the production, trade and consumption of vitreous
materials between the eighth and twelfth centuries
and to separate the norm from the exception. It
proposes compositional discriminants to
distinguish regional production groups, and
provides insights into the organisation of the
glass industry and commerce during the early
Islamic period. The interdisciplinary approach
leads to a holistic understanding of the
development of Islamic glass; assemblages from the
early Islamic period in Mesopotamia, Central Asia,
Egypt, Greater Syria and Iberia are evaluated, and
placed in the larger geopolitical context. In
doing so, this book fills a gap in the present
literature and advances a large-scale approach to
the history of Islamic glass.
  The Oxford Handbook of Neolithic Europe Chris
Fowler,Jan Harding,Daniela Hofmann,2015-03-26 The
Neolithic —a period in which the first sedentary
agrarian communities were established across much
of Europe—has been a key topic of archaeological
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research for over a century. However, the variety
of evidence across Europe, the range of languages
in which research is carried out, and the way
research traditions in different countries have
developed makes it very difficult for both
students and specialists to gain an overview of
continent-wide trends. The Oxford Handbook of
Neolithic Europe provides the first comprehensive,
geographically extensive, thematic overview of the
European Neolithic —from Iberia to Russia and from
Norway to Malta —offering both a general
introduction and a clear exploration of key issues
and current debates surrounding evidence and
interpretation. Chapters written by leading
experts in the field examine topics such as the
movement of plants, animals, ideas, and people
(including recent trends in the application of
genetics and isotope analyses); cultural change
(from the first appearance of farming to the first
metal artefacts); domestic architecture;
subsistence; material culture; monuments; and
burial and other treatments of the dead. In doing
so, the volume also considers the history of
research and sets out agendas and themes for
future work in the field.
  Deep Learning Applications M. Arif Wani,Mehmed
Kantardzic,Moamar Sayed-Mouchaweh,2020-02-29 This
book presents a compilation of selected papers
from the 17th IEEE International Conference on
Machine Learning and Applications (IEEE ICMLA
2018), focusing on use of deep learning technology
in application like game playing, medical
applications, video analytics,
regression/classification, object
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detection/recognition and robotic control in
industrial environments. It highlights novel ways
of using deep neural networks to solve real-world
problems, and also offers insights into deep
learning architectures and algorithms, making it
an essential reference guide for academic
researchers, professionals, software engineers in
industry, and innovative product developers.
  Prague and Beyond Kateřina Čapková,Hillel J.
Kieval,2021-08-06 Prague's magnificent synagogues
and Old Jewish Cemetery attract millions of
visitors each year, and travelers who venture
beyond the capital find physical evidence of once
vibrant Jewish communities in towns and villages
throughout today's Czech Republic. For those
seeking to learn more about the people who once
lived and died at those sites, however, there has
until now been no comprehensive account in English
of the region's Jews. Prague and Beyond presents a
new and accessible history of the Jews of the
Bohemian Lands written by an international team of
scholars. It offers a multifaceted account of the
Jewish people in a region that has been, over the
centuries, a part of the Holy Roman Empire and the
Habsburg Monarchy, was constituted as the
democratic Czechoslovakia in the years following
the First World War, became the Nazi Protectorate
of Bohemia and Moravia and later a postwar
Communist state, and is today's Czech Republic.
This ever-changing landscape provides the backdrop
for a historical reinterpretation that emphasizes
the rootedness of Jews in the Bohemian Lands, the
intricate variety of their social, economic, and
cultural relationships, their negotiations with



10

state power, the connections that existed among
Jewish communities, and the close, if often
conflictual, ties between Jews and their non-
Jewish neighbors. Prague and Beyond is written in
a narrative style with a focus on several unifying
themes across the periods. These include migration
and mobility; the shape of social networks;
religious life and education; civic rights,
citizenship, and Jewish autonomy; gender and the
family; popular culture; and memory and
commemorative practices. Collectively these
perspectives work to revise conventional
understandings of Central Europe's Jewish past and
present, and more fully capture the diversity and
multivalence of life in the Bohemian Lands.
  Fenomén Ateliér papír a kniha Gina Renotière,Ivo
Binder,Pavel Büchler,Ivo Sedláček,2016
  The Celts of Iron Age Europe Olivier
Buchsenschutz,Ian Ralston,2011-04-01 Otherwise
known as the world of Asterix, this fierce society
existed in Europe many centuries ago. This book
looks at how it came into existence, at its heroes
and princes, how it expanded, resisting the force
of the Roman Empire and how it eventually merged
with its Mediterranean invaders.Themes such as
agriculture, craftwork and industry are examined,
as well as how the Celts saw themselves and the
world around them, represented in their art and
religion. Changes in society are discussed using
evidence for feasts and ritual, tomb organisation
and political and tribal territories. As
fascinating societies on the threshold of the
Roman Empire, the Celts are also examined in terms
of how they have been seen through history and
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their significance for us today.
  The Bronze Age in Europe J. M. Coles,A. F.
Harding,2014-10-30 This book provides an account
of the development of European culture and society
during the Bronze Age, the time span between c.
2000 and 700 BC. It was a period of remarkable
innovation, seen for instance in the development
and growth of metallurgy as a major industry, the
spread of trading contacts, the origins of
urbanism and the beginnings of social
stratification. The study is divided
chronologically into two, the earlier and later
Bronze Age, giving a clear picture of the nature
of the radical changes which occurred in the
period as a whole. The geographical area covered,
from the Atlantic shores across Europe into the
Soviet Union and from northern Scandinavia to the
Mediterranean, is too vast to be taken as one
unit, and has been broken down into five regions;
each is discussed in terms of settlement form,
burial practices, ritual and religious sites,
material culture, economic and social background,
and trading patterns. The book describes and
develops common themes that link together the
different areas and cultural groups, rather than
taking the typographical approach often adopted by
Bronze Age specialists, and uses the results of
radiocarbon dating to establish an objective
chronology for the period. The text is generously
illustrated and fully documented with radiocarbon
dating tables and extensive bibliography. Our
understanding of Bronze Age Europe is still
increasing, but no other book of this scope had
been written before this, in 1979. It is a major
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study of its time of interest to anyone looking
beyond popular accounts of the day.
  Miles Julie Béna,Marie de Brugerolle,2021
  Birds Dale Serjeantson,2009-05-18 Birds is the
first book to examine bird remains in archaeology
and anthropology. Providing a thorough review of
the literature on this topic, it also serves as a
guide to the methods of study of bird remains from
the past and covers a wide range of topics,
including anatomy and osteology, taphonomy, eggs,
feathers, and, bone tools. Dale Serjeantson is a
Research Fellow in Archaeology in the School of
Humanities, University of Southampton, UK. She is
the co-author, with Alan Cohen, of Manual for the
Identification of Bird Bones from Archaeological
Sites and has contributed papers on birds and
other zooarchaeological topics in journals and
popular magazines. She is an Associate Editor of
the International Journal of Osteoarchaeology and
a member of the Institute of Field Archaeologists,
the Society of Antiquaries of Scotland, the
Association for Environmental Archaeology, and
L'homme et l'animal: Societié de recherche
interdisciplinaire.
  Bell Beaker Settlement of Europe Alex M.
Gibson,2019-04 European studies of the Bell Beaker
phenomenon have concentrated on burial and
artifacts that constitute its the most visible
aspects. This volume concentrates on the domestic
sphere - assemblage composition, domestic
structures (how they differ, if at all, from
previous types, legacies), and provides the first
pan-European synthesis of its kind. It is a
Europe-wide survey and analysis of Bell Beaker
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settlement structures; this is particularly
important as we cannot understand the Bell Beaker
phenomenon by analyzing graves alone. Neither
should we view Bell Beakers in isolation but must
consider the effect that they had on already
existing Late Neolithic cultures in the areas in
which they appear. This volume is therefore
intended to view the settlement aspect of Bell
Beakers in context throughout Europe. It is the
text book for Chalcolithic settlements and
society. Contributors to the 19 papers belong to
Europe-wide affiliation of experts specializing in
Bell Beakers and the Chalcolithic (Archeologie et
Gobelets) which addresses common pan-European
issues surrounding the appearance and spread of
Bell Beakers. This book summarizes that data from
the UK and many of the continental European
countries; an increasingly important element of
Beaker studies following recent isotopic and DNA
evidence showing that the phenomenon was a result
of human migration and not that of cultural ideas,
trade and ideology. Each chapter deals with a
defined region or country and is fully
illustrated, including a corpus of Beaker houses
and comparing then with Late Neolithic domestic
structures where they are known to exist. The
following themes will be addressed: 1. Regional
syntheses in the UK and in Europe 2. What native
cultures existed before the arrival of Bell
Beakers? 3. What domestic ceramics were being used
before the arrival of Bell Beakers? 4. What stone
and flint types were in use? 5. What did pre-Bell
Beaker houses look like? What size were they? 6.
What (if any) changes to 1-4 above resulted after
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the appearance of Bell Beakers?
  Communicating Archaeology John Beavis,Alan
Hunt,1999 A volume of essays on communicating
archaeology by every imaginable means provides an
excellent tribute to the work of Bill Putnam -
always a communicator. Learning by doing (Philip
Rahtz), field archaeology in the 70s and 80s (John
Hinchliffe), ignore good communication at your
peril (Andrew Lawson), the IFA: what it means to
be a member of a professional body (Timothy
Darvill), talking to ourselves (Ellen McAdam),
commissioning knowledge or making archaeology for
books (Peter Kemmis Betty), arcane to ARC: the
York experience (Andrew Jones), the National
Curriculum (Mike Corbishley), past experience: the
view from teacher education (Tim Copeland),
child's play: archaeology out of school (Kate
Pretty), university archaeology: ivory tower or
white elephant? (Kevin Andrews) , liberal adult
education in the second half of the twentieth
century (Trevor Rowley), the local societies (John
Manley) , archaeology in museums (Roger Peers).
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means of
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digital eye
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